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February 21, 2018 

 
 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Chief RLJ Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P. O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO  65102 

 

RE:   MoPSC Case No. WR-2017-0259 

 Indian Hills Utility Operating Company, Inc. (Water) 

 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 

 

On behalf of Indian Hills Utility Operating Company, Inc. (Indian Hills or Company), I 

am providing herewith for filing with the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission), in 

electronic form, certain tariff sheets consisting of revised water tariff sheets, as listed below: 

 

P.S.C. MO No. 4 (Cancelling P.S.C. MO No. 3), Original Sheets Nos. Title-36. 

 

The compliance tariff sheets are being filed pursuant to, and in conformity with, the 

Report and Order issued herein on February 7, 2018,
1
 and the Order Extending Time to File 

Compliance Tariffs and Reconciliation issued February 14, 2018.  The tariff sheets bear an issue 

date of February 21, 2018, and a proposed effective date of March 23, 2018 (thirty days 

thereafter).   Indian Hills will also file a Motion for Expedited Treatment concerning this tariff 

filing. 

 

                                                 
1
 As modified and clarified by the Commission’s Orders on February 8, 2018, February 9, 2018 and February 20, 

2018.  



Chief RLJ Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
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February 21, 2018 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this tariff filing. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

     BRYDON SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 

  

     By:   

 

      Dean L. Cooper 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

  

 


